
Report from the Retired Social Workers Group 

 

A group of retired social workers continue to meet on the first Monday of every second month for 

lunch. They meet from 12.30-2.30 (or longer!) in the Talbot Hotel, Stillorgan Road, Co. Dublin from 

September to May/June, taking a break for the Summer.   About 25 former colleagues meet to enjoy a 

chat and catch up on the news. New members are always welcome to join in and do  so regularly. As 

we know, other retirees continue to work tirelessly for the Association and other agencies! Lunch was 

on Monday April 1st and next one will be in June, date to be decided. 

 

Pat Waldron 

 


